
PCN - 17 075

Release Date: September 28 2017

Product Manager:

Subject:

Distribution:

Type of Change:

Change Description:

Reason for Change:

Affected Parts:

Effective Date of Change:

Last Time Buy Date:

Last Disty Return Date:

Last Time Shipment Date

Datasheet Attached? NA

Qual/Test Data Attached? NA

Samples Availability Date: Select Select Select

Available Alternatives? Select 

Note:

Customers should contact Product Manager (or their local AFCI Representative) directly regarding any concern on the PCN.

Lack of any such customer feedback within three weeks of PCN release date will be interpreted as non-objection . 

Questions? Varghese Mathew

Varghese.Mathew@fci.com

AICC decides to discontinue production of Metral High Speed 3000 Series.This includes the entire range 

of both Header and Receptacle Connectors.

For the two Receptacle Part number 10114433-102LF and 58347-112LF, AICC have in stock a critical 

component which can support only 15K pcs of either one of these two part numbers mentioned. Any order 

above this quantity will need a lead time of 6 months and revision of MOQ and UNIT PRICE

Low sales has made it unviable to continue supporting Metral High Speed 3000 Series

See Affected Parts file

Contact your local AFCI Representative, or Product Manager

September 30, 2018

March 31, 2018

NA

September 30, 2018

End-of-Life 

Product/Process Change Notifications

Product Name:

Affected Customers

METRAL HIGH SPEED

METRAL 3000 SERIES

Varghese Mathew

Notification of Planned Change


